


Week 3 Term 1 2024

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz

Office: office@glenavy.school.nz

Telephone: 036893856

Website: www.glenavy.school.nz

FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ

SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00

Bus Drivers

Magic Bus - Al Stewart

Ring or text before 7:30am 021 0886 3249

Flames Bus - Barry Duff

Ring or text before 7:30am 027 238 6241

White Minivan - Graham Brickland ring or text

before 7:30 am 021 039 9655 or 03 689 6415

Dear Parents,

This week's newsletter is coming out today Thursday due to our Tent City Celebrations. We hope that the

weather will be beautiful and we don't get any rain. Well the farmers need rain but not our campers.

● Please if you have put your name down to help at school with the BBQ, Setting up or serving please

come to school at the correct time. Many hands make light work.

● Tents can be put up at any stage on Thursday, make sure you get your children to help you as this is part

of the camping experience.

● Children from Year 4-8 are allowed to play the paint game which does get messy. Please have old

clothes for your children to wear and an old towel and face cloth to wash their face.

● Year 6 children and parents have a camp meeting at 5pm in Ruma Kea - If your child is attending

camp you must be there to get all the information, sign forms and log into the camp website/portal

Values-

Tonight at Tent City I will have 7 Values for you all to vote on. Please place an ice cream stick in the ONE

container that you think is the most important value for your child to have at school. This is for adults to vote

on, not children and 1 vote per person please. Thank you for your support on this.

The timetable for the evening is as follows:

3.30 p.m. Y1-4 swim time- then afternoon tea

4.00 p.m. Afternoon tea and then Y5-8 swim time

5:00 p.m. House chants and performance practice- Year 6 parents and children CAMP meeting

6.00 p.m. BBQ Tea- all welcome

7:00p.m. PALS GAMES

8.30 p.m. Junior story time and bed

8:30 p.m. Senior paint game

9.30 p.m. Senior story time & warm drinks

10.00 p.m. Senior bedtime

School Uniforms:

We now have one of each size of polo shirt and sweatshirt at school to try on if you need

to know what size to order. They are in the office. Come in at some stage and have a try on

before you order online.

Uniforms are now bought and ordered from NZ Uniforms . I have attached the link

address to this newsletter.

Swimming:

This is so important that every child brings their swimming togs to school. We have swimming each

day weather permitting.

All children will be learning to swim and this may mean they will be put out of their comfort zone.

The children need to learn that if they fall into water, that they will be able to save themselves without panicking.

I look forward to seeing you all at tomorrow night's Tent City BBQ.

Kate Mansfield

mailto:principal@glenavy.school.nz
mailto:office@glenavy.school.nz
http://www.glenavy.school.nz
https://glenavy.nzuniforms.com/
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Upcoming Events - Term 1

Week 4 - Term 1 Week 5 - Term 1

Monday 19th of February
● Life Education Van

Tuesday 20th of February
● Life Education Van

Wednesday 21st of February
● Wheelie Day

Friday 23rd of February
● Yr 8 Day @ Papakaio.- school will organise

transport to and from Papakaio

Monday 26th of February
● Subways Orders In

Friday 1st of March
● School Triathlon - Starting at 1.30-3pm

⭐⭐⭐ Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐

Principal's Award - Olivia McEwan - Respect - For being a great role model, helping others and showing excellent

leadership skills.

Kororā - Ezekiel Taupo-Malafu - Respect - For a great start to school. Welcome to Rūma Kororā Ezekiel.

Pīwakawaka - Sulaim Nijamdeen - Self Management - For a great couple of weeks in Ruma Piwakawaka, you are

stepping up and doing all your morning jobs by yourself each day.

Ruru - Mike-David Fetalver - Respect - For always arriving at school each morning with a big smile on your face

and greeting your peers and other teachers!

Tūī - Lexis Chellew - Self Management - You are an amazing swimmer and great in the pool. You listen to the

given instructions well. Good work.

Kea - Carla Miranda and Rain Estillore - Integrity - For being courageous and deciding to come on school camp

Kārearea - Mila Bruce- Self Management - For having unbelievable resilience with everything you have been dealing

with, you are amazing.

Mr Dowling - Emman Gibbins - Self Management - For being positive in your learning and for amazing progress in

the pool. You are growing more and more confident.

Scholastic Book Orders need to be in by

Monday the 19th of February please.

Loop orders stay open longer.
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Registrations are now open for the Veterinary Centre
Whitehorse Big Easy event and we would love your
students to be part of the action by entering the
Primary School Kids Challenge event. The Primary
School Kids Challenge is open to all primary aged
students. Students enter in teams of two - with one
team member completing a 5km walk/run and the
other a 7 km bike ride.

Raising money for your school!

Each team will receive a give-a-little page, with a target
of raising over $100. The great thing is 75% of all funds

raised goes towards your school - and the rest to
amazing local charities. This is a great way to get the

kids active and having fun, while raising money for their
school and local community.

Please find a PDF poster to print off and display at your
school to encourage the students to enter. It would be
amazing if you were also able to circulate this in your
digital and print school correspondence to families and
caregivers to raise awareness of the event and highlight
how this could benefit your school. If you require a high
res jpg or png file of the poster for digital distribution

let me know and I will arrange this.

We hope your students take part in this fun event and
are able to raise some money while having a great day

out.

To enter a team, or for any queries contact:

Ryan Luckman
M: 027 405 2772

E: whitehorsebigeasy@gmail.com

Yes, we are all ready again for a new year. We are a group of ladies who serve the community, socialise once a month (3th Wednesday of the month) and
try to learn new things.
We hope we have got an exciting program ready for this season. And the programs are being printed and ready for you next week.

We start next week Wednesday 21 February at 11am with our AGM at Glenavy hall.
Our roll call will be our subs: $30, or $20 if you are over 80 years old. You can bring the money, or pay by bank. And you are all welcome. We love to see
new members.

For lunch, bring a small plate with finger food to share.

In the afternoon Tina Taylor and I will do a demonstration of macrame.
Tina has asked if you have a precious stone between 2 -5 cm, bring it along and she can help you make a necklace for it.
Will be hands-on and books to browse.

There will be a sales table, so bring some coins, and/or stuff/produce to put on the table.

Our motto this month is: Hard work always pays off. Stay positive.

See you all next week
Hermien

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__givealittle.co.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=REnUZHaMW1E0qtnJEwcG5dF-TpGe-56pHqEvrVwnTqU&m=b5wTY8mk3EnEa9MqaNIl4KpB3v7y_E1jILNIDBxpJYemmG-86yWh0QgArafB46jG&s=FnNNarnqGI1Qqt95Ago1-T2wRekNuUsJ4wsyEsiF5sY&e=
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